
                                                                                                      
 

 

 

Announcement SERC  

Quarterly  Meeting 

 

The Massachusetts State Emergency Response 

Commission will hold the next quarterly meeting on 

May 20, 2025 at MEMA Headquarters located at 400 

Worcester Rd, Framingham, MA. Members of the 

public are welcome to attend. 

  

 

 
To request an accommodation, please email us at SERC@mass.gov 


